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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 9 GCSE Foundation Year Parent Information Evening  

Wednesday, 28th September 2016 – 5.30 – 6.30 pm – MAIN HALL 

As you are aware your child is embarking on a three year journey to their eventual GCSE 

success. It is very important that we ensure that your child has every success during this 

period. 

GCSE results are a culmination of controlled assessments, which are completed in class under 

controlled conditions, and their final examinations which all form part of their final grade. 

In order for you to fully support your child during this process we have organised and 

information evening where you will hear presentations from the Senior Directors of Teaching & 

Learning in maths, English and science. 

The evening will allow you to gain an insight into how the final grades are calculated in the 

different subject areas but will more importantly give you advice on how you can best support 

your child at home. 

Please return the reply slip below to your child’s form tutor which will confirm your attendance. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

S. ARNELL     Mr G. RIGGS 
Deputy Headteacher    Pupil Progress Manager Year 9 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

We will / will not be attending the GCSE information evening on Wednesday 28th September 

at 6.00 – 7.00 pm, 

 

Student Name: ...................................................................  Form: .................... 

 

Parent Name: .....................................................................  Date: .................... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


